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Main North Road and Target Hill Road 
Junction Upgrade, Salisbury Heights  
Night works  

                   

 

 

 

 
 

As part of the State Government’s election commitments, 
we are upgrading, or investigating potential upgrades, in 
the northern suburbs to improve safety, access and to 
make travel easier for all users. 

What’s happening 

Works on the junction of Main North Road and Target Hill Road 
are underway and progressing well.   

To minimise traffic impacts, night works are required to be 
undertaken to complete the next stage of works on Main North 
Road, adjacent Target Hill Road.  

These works will include traffic signal and road lighting 
installation, and asphalting works.  

How this affects you 

From late June 2025 until mid-July 2025, night works will be 
undertaken between the hours of 7pm and 6am from Sunday to 
Thursday. No night works will be undertaken on Friday or 
Saturday nights. 

There will be intermittent lane restrictions on Main North Road 
throughout the project area, with speed restrictions in place.  

Lane restrictions will be lifted outside of night work hours, with 
speed restrictions remaining in place as required.   

Please drive with care, follow the directions of traffic controllers, 
and observe signage when travelling through the area.  

Access to properties will be maintained. Advance notice 
will be provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict 
driveway access. 

When 

Late June 2025 to mid-July 
2025, weather permitting 

Hours of Work 

Day works  
Monday to Saturday 
Between 6am and 7pm as 
required  
 
Night works  
Sunday to Thursday  
Between the hours of  
7pm and 6am 

Where 

Main North Road adjacent 
Target Hill Road, Salisbury 
Heights 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
NorthRoadUpgrades  

Email  DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

Improving access to 
local roads for vehicles 
travelling north from 
Salisbury Heights 

 

Safer pedestrian 
movements and 
connectivity 

We are improving road safety and accessibility 
in the northern suburbs  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/NorthRoadUpgrades
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/NorthRoadUpgrades
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Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through work zones. Some areas 
might have limited access for safety, with signage in place to guide you to alternative routes.  

Bus stops in the area might be affected for a short time. Please pay attention to the signs at the 
bus stops and check the latest updates at adelaidemetro.com.au for more information.  

During the works, there may be some noise and dust from time to time, but we'll do our best to 
keep the disruption to a minimum. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.   

 


